
 
 
  

 

 
 

The entire Bible can be summarized as Jesus is coming, He came, and He is coming 

again. Our theme for 2023 is “In the Word: Anticipating Jesus Together.” We are 

going to read through the Bible together as a congregation in 2023. I will be preaching 

each Sunday over the scriptures we will have read in the previous week, so come each 

Sunday having read the assigned Scriptures, ready to worship and grow!  

 

As you read, take notes, ask questions, and see how each scripture can point to Jesus. 

No doubt there will be places of Scripture that we read through that may be confusing 

and you might need help understanding. We have created an email account for this 

purpose. Email:  intheword@florenceblvd.org with your questions and comments. 

People can also post on our church Facebook page, call the office, or write down 

questions and turn them in to me or any of our Shepherds. Who knows, your question 

may be covered in a sermon, bulletin article, Bible class, or Facebook post. Regardless, 

our aim in 2023 is to make a collaborative effort to “grow in the grace and knowledge of 

our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.” Be excited and prayerful, God is on the move!  
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FOR THE RECORD 
Sunday AM: 234 / On Line Views: 181 

Sunday School: 176 / On Line Views:  N/A 
Sunday PM: 130 / On Line Views: 255 
Wednesday: 162 / On Line Views: 152 

Budget: $13,300 
Contribution: $ 11,336 

CHURCH OFFICE 

The church office will be closed tomorrow due to the New Year’s Holiday. 

<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>* 

MEN’S BREAKFAST GROUP 

You will begin meeting again on Friday, January 6
th
 at 6:30 am. 

<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>* 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

Next Sunday, January 8,2023 there will be an Elders and Deacons meeting at 3pm, followed by the Men’s Incorporation 

Meeting at 4 pm, in the Fellowship Hall. All men of the congregation are encouraged to attend. 

<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>* 

AREA EVENT 

DHR is hosting a foster care class at Sherrod Ave Church of Christ,beginning on January 11,2023. This will be a 

wonderful opportunity to learn more about the foster care system in our area and prepare yourself to help.  

The class will be every Wednesday, for 10 weeks, from 6 pm-9 pm. Free meal and babysitting will be provided. For more 

information,  please contact LouAnn Mitchell or Morgan Snodgrass at  256-762-3541or office at Sherrod Ave. 

<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>* 

BABY BOY DIAPER POUNDING 

We will be having a Baby Boy Diaper Pounding, for Kristy Hinton, beginning next Sunday, January 8
th
 and will go 

through January 22
nd

. A basket is located, on the bench, in the foyer. 

<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>* 

2022 YEAR IN REVIEW 

Baptisms: 4;  Births: 7;  Deaths: 8;   Placed Membership: 22 Families;  Responses: 26 

<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>* 

 

JANUARY MISSIONARY OF THE MONTH 

Wayne Barrier (Burma) 

PO Box 93 

Cloverdale, AL 35633 

 

52 WEEK BIBLE READING PLAN 
Week 52 

Sunday (Epistles) Juse  
 

Monday (The Law) Deut. 32-34 
 

Tuesday (History) Esther 6-10 
 

Wed. (Psalms) Psalms 149-150 
 

Thursday (Poetry) Song 7-8 
 

Friday (Prophecy) Rev 18-22 
 

Saturday (Gospels) Acts 27-28 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

David & Judy Gooch are the proud great-grandparents of a little girl. She was born on December 22
nd

.  

Her name is Chelsey Noel.  She weighed 7lbs. Proud parents: T.J. & Lanae Malone. 
 

<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>*<>* 
 

SYMPATHY 

We express our sympathy to the family of Imogene James. She passed away on December 21
st
 and her 

funeral was conducted on Wednesday, December 28
th
.  

 

FLOBO YOUTH 


